
Police Pension Board Minutes 
June 7, 1978 

The Police Pension Board met in the City Manager's office 
at City Hall on June 7, 1978, with members Wysocki, Lockhart, 
and Tasker present. Also the Personnel Director and the City 
Attorney were present. 

After review of the testimony at the hearing May 26 and May 
31 on the petition by Ronald L. Smith for disability retire-
ment, it was moved by Mrs. Lockhart and seconded by Mr. 
Tasker that Ronald L. Smith be granted medical disability 
retirement with the reservation that Mr. Smith be reexamined 
at a future date to be determined by the Board should it 
seem appropriate. Motion carried. 

The Board authorized the Personnel Director to finalize 
negotiations with Ronald L. Smith to rectify compensation 
from April 9, 1978, through today. 

It was moved by Mr. Tasker and seconded by Mrs. Lockhart 
to authorize payment from the Police Pension Fund to Grand 
Junction Orthopedic Associates, P.C., 550 Patterson Road, 
in the amount of $120.00 for the testimony by William R. 
Patterson, M.D., on May 26, 1978, and directed the Secretary 
to Notify the Trust Officer at First National Bank. Motion 
carried. 

No other business to come before the Board, the meeting was 
adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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